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CIDER PRODUCTION SHORT COURSE: FROM TREE TO BOTTLE 
Virginia Tech – Blacksburg, Virginia 

November 6-7, 2014 
 

Cost: $150 per person (includes two lunches, two coffee breaks, cider sensory session, handouts, lab 
supplies, and take home materials). Payment must be in the form of a check, payable to “Virginia Tech 
Foundation” with “Winchester Horticulture” in the memo line. (Note: Due to Virginia Tech policies, cash 
and credit card payments cannot be accepted.) Registration fees are non-refundable. 
 
Each workshop participant should complete a separate form. 
 
There is a maximum of 35 spaces available for this workshop! Space will be filled on a first-come, first-
served basis. Registration closes at 5:00 PM on October 29, 2014. 
 
First name: 

     

  Last name: 

     

 
 
Title: 

     

 
 
Organization: 

     

 
 
Address: 

     

 
 
Address: 

     

 
 
City: 

     

     State: 

     

   Zip: 

     

 
 
Phone number: 

     

 
 
Email address: 

     

 
 
Food preference: None           Vegetarian         Vegan              Other  
 
Primary reasons for attending the workshop: 

     

 
 
How did you hear about this workshop? 

     

 
 
In the past 12 months, have you contacted Virginia Tech personnel for technical assistance for your cider 
operation? Yes 
 
Print your completed registration form and mail it, along with payment, to: 
Cider Workshop 
c/o Greg Peck 
Alson H. Smith Jr. AREC 
595 Laurel Grove Road 
Winchester, VA 22602 
 
Disability accommodations: If you are a person with a disability and need any assistive devices, services, 
or other accommodations to participate in the Cider Production Short Course, please contact Greg Peck 
(Alson H. Smith Jr. AREC) at 540-869-2560, ext. 19*, during business hours (7:30 AM to 4:00 PM), at 
least five days prior to the event to make arrangements. *TDD number is 1-800-828-1120. 

 
For additional information or questions, please contact Greg Peck at greg.peck@vt.edu. 
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